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The company IGOR S.R.L informs about product recall 

„Milbona Gorgonzola DOP, dolce 200g“ with Best Before Date 24/02/2024 and L 01529004 . 

 

 

 

Larnaca 21.02.2024. The supplier IGOR S.R.L is recalling the product «Milbona Gorgonzola 

DOP, dolce 200g» with best before date 24/02/2024 and batch No L 01529004. 

 

Due to microbiological analysis Listeria above the law limit has been detected. Therefore, the 

company IGOR S.R.L asks from all customers to take serious into account this product recall 

and do not consume the above-mentioned product. 

 

LIDL CYPRUS, with an increased sense of responsibility towards consumers, reacted 

immediately and withdrew the affected product from its stores. Customers who have 

purchased the product «Milbona Gorgonzola DOP, dolce 200g» with best before date 

24/02/2024 and batch No L 01529004 are kindly requested to return it to any of our stores 

for a full refund. 

 

This recall concerns exclusively the product «Milbona Gorgonzola DOP, dolce 200g» with best 

before date 24/02/2024 and batch No L 01529004. Other products that LIDL CYPRUS sell 

under Milbona brand are not affected by this recall. 

 

The supplier IGOR S.R.L and LIDL CY apologizes for any inconvenience caused to its customers. 
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